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Comments: GPLI proposal needs to be reflected in the GMUG forest plan, because it was created by, and

reflects the community values.

 I support the core act and would like to see it encapsuled in the final forest plan. I also would like to see the

USFS not seek to increase timber production as the GMUG is more valuable for conserving biodiversity and

recreation. 

 The GMUG forest also presents an opportunity for the forest to consider forest wide standards on coal leases

that limit uncontrolled methane ventung. I would also like to see slate river, dasiy creek, east river, upper and

lower Taylor River, upper brush creek, west brush creek tributary,  and cement creek be considered for wild and

senior river protection.  

 Thank you for considering my comment. 


